
The Education Partnership

Photo Tour



This is the new tep building!  Tep has gone through phase i and is currently in phase ii of 
construction. I created a powerpoint featuring all the changes in these phases.



My first few projects included sorting through thank you notes 
from students.  I added this photo into the photobooks we made.



This is one of the photobooks i made.  I headed this project.



These are our partner schools.  The goal is to get all of these schools adopted.  During 
our EAC Meeting, i presented to these schools about the highmark walk



Teachers can come in to shop for their students. I was able to talk to the teachers when 
they come into TEP and see how our organization really affects their lives!



This is the conference area of The 
Education Partnership.  Here I got to sit 
in on meetings with volunteer groups.  
I also got to sit in on team meetings 
that really helped me understand how 
nonprofits work.



This is where the teachers check-in to shop!  I was able to watch the process of teachers 
checking in for our Creative Corner Days and it was very awesome to see the teachers 
receive great supplies for them and their students 



This is our warehouse.  This is where we store our extra supplies that are not 
currently on the floor.  I was able to watch a pallet come in and see that 
proccess 



These are the Costumes we have 
Giant Eagle Employees wear during 
our Fundraising Events!  I had to 
inventory them and order more to 
accommodate our need! Peggy, my 
supervisor, tried the crayons on 
with me to determine sizing!



THis is one of the flyers i created for the Highmark 
Walk for a Healthy Community!  I hung these up 
around the Education Partnership Facility to inform 
all of the people coming in the building that we are 
participating in the Walk! 



This is a photo of the leader board I created that shows the updates 
for the Highmark Walk 



This is one of our walls in the old teacher storeroom featuring 
one of our favorite sayings: Knowledge is power.



Unfortunately, We covered up some of the 
artwork during construction of our facilities



The Teacher Store is now under construction and I had to create a 
powerpoint of our current construction initiatives for a meeting with 
investors



This is our new welcome desk.  This is where I greeted volunteers 
for our Comcast Cares Event and told them about our Highmark 
Walk for a Healthy Community



THis is our FOunder and Executive Director, Justin Brown.  While I was 
working at The Education Partnership, I helped Justin out with a lot of 
administrative work and was even offered an Administrative assistant job.



This is the Renovated Teacher Resource center.  Here I presented at the EAC 
Meeting to try to get the teachers to register to Walk for the Highmark Walk for 
a Healthy Community



This is one of the bags that we give to our partner schools during 
our adopt-A-School assemblies.   



This is our donation station where we track all of the 
product coming into our warehouse.  I was able to sit in 
on staff meetings and understand the process of receiving 
donations of supplies.



THis is one of the incentives I collected 
from a local business, Goldfish Swim 
Lessons.  They donated a month of free 
swim lessons and also a gift basket we 
can use for the day of the walk



This is the basement where volunteers do inventory.  During my 
internship there were multiple times when i was doing inventory 
for some of our supplies.



This is one of the 
reports that i ran 
for the highmark 
walk for a healthy 
community.  The 
reports told me who 
donated, how much 
they donated, who 
signed up to walk, 
and how many 
emails they sent out 



This is a picture of the sign 
in sheet. Every person that 
comes into the facility has 
to sign in and sign out.  I 
was also able to keep track 
of my hours this way.



This is a picture of the Incentive Flyer I created.  I 
used this flyer to ask local businesses for Gift-In-
Kind donations for the Highmark Walk



This is a picture of our social media.  During my internship i used 
a lot of social media to market the events I was planning. 



Overall Experience
Start Date: January 9, 2017

End Date: May 17, 2017

Rating of Experience:  9 out of 10


